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Dear Sirs . I

Re: HEMEL HEMPSTEAD GENERAL HOSPITAL
NEW A&E PHARMACY BLOCK
APPLICATION REFERENCE NO: 4/0685/96

I write in connection with our letter of 20 January 1997
enclosing coloured drawings of external elevations and the brick
samples passed onto yourselves by E.H. smith under separate
cover. '

I confirm the subseguent planning application, reference of
WO82/97 given to E.H. Smith is incorrect and should be ignored.
The brick samples were given to you in support of the above
application only and are not part of any other planning
application.

Yours faithfully
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Howard Hughes
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